
I am proud that the memory of Polish pilots fighting in the UK Royal Air Force is so 
carefully cared for here. I wanted to show this place to our cadets, to increase their 
motivation and encourage them to work even harder.  
 
Our recruits are brought up in respect of the history and dedication of Polish pilots. 
The very thought that they are learning in the same place as Franciszek Kornicki, 
Stanisław Skalski or Eugeniusz Horbaczewski makes them proud of themselves. 
Participation in this ceremony, which is a tribute to Polish fallen pilots, is our greatest 
honour.  
 
We are honoured to participate in the tribute to fallen Polish pilots, whose traditions 
we will always continue. It was They who fought for your freedom and ours. We owe 
them eternal memory. Glory to the heroes! 
 


